
 

Welcome! 

You Must be Taking a Fall 2018 Online course! 

(Some face to face courses provide Canvas access as well. Your instructor will let you know. ) 

We are so excited to get to know you all! Please feel free to reach out if you get stuck along the way or have 
any questions. You can email us, or call us. 

EMAIL Addresses: hcash@taftcollege.edu or navina@taftcollege.edu  
PHONE Numbers: 661-763-7878 or 661-763-7917 

If you are a returning student, you probably already know us. :) ..... Go AHEAD.........Tell your friends how cool 
we are!.... 
 
Lets get down to business: 
You will notice that classes are not displaying on your Dashboard yet. Classes will be available August 
20th. 

 

If any instructors open their courses early, you will see the classes appear on your dashboard. 
If you have not gone through the Ready Set Go tool, or poked around the DE Student Toolbox, please do so. 
 
1. Watch this Video 
2. Complete Ready Set Go tool 
 
Explore the DE Student Tool box 

mailto:hcash@taftcollege.edu
mailto:navina@taftcollege.edu
https://www.taftcollege.edu/distance-education/wp-content/uploads/sites/45/2018/04/Ready-set-go.pdf
https://www.3cmediasolutions.org/privid/102185?key=ee7a9855737d5bbdbc85580f20c92fc065c9a031
https://www.taftcollege.edu/distance-education/wp-content/uploads/sites/45/2018/04/DE-Toolbox.pdf

